
	

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

EYFS REMOTE LEARNING PLAN 
Core Learning Tasks for Thursday, 30th April, 2020 

CORE LEARNING TASK FOR MATHEMATICS 
Please complete the assigned tasks on Mathletics. 
 
Today we are going to compare sets of up to 20 objects using the words ‘more,’ ‘less,’ 
‘least’ and ‘fewer.’ You will need numbers to 20 written on paper and cut out. 
 
• Place numbers 1-20 in a bag and pull two numbers out. (Extend this to numbers to 30, 
if appropriate.)  Comparing two numbers close together is more challenging. E.g. 
number 13 and number 17. 
 
• Read the numbers out loud and write them down.  Find them on your number line. 
 
• Make both amounts, using objects/toys from around your house or garden. Keep 
them in two groups.  Be sure to count accurately, pointing to each object.  Look at the 
two groups. Ask: 
Which group has more?  (To challenge, ask How many more?) 
Which group has less?  (To challenge, ask How many less?)   
Which group has the least counters?  
Which group has the most counters?   
Which group has fewer? Spend some extra time explaining the word fewer. 
 
Then model the child’s response as a sentence. For example, “There are fewer cars than 
dinosaurs.”  Can they explain WHY they know?  “Because the number 9 is smaller than 
the number 12.” Encourage them to use their learning of tens and units. “Number 15 has 
one ten and 5 units, but number 12 has one ten and 2 units.  So number 12 is less than 
number 15.” 

CORE LEANING TASK FOR ENGLISH 
 
Watch the Come Outside – Frogs episode.  Search on google. 
 
Watch the video of Mrs Brown reading Leaping Frogs part 2, which is 
about the lifecycle of a frog. (Provided in Remote Learning, week 4). 
 
Cut out the pictures of the lifecycle of a frog. (Provided in Remote 
Learning, week 4).  Stick them in a circle as illustrated below.  Colour 
them in and write a caption next to each part.  If you have no 
printer, please draw the lifecycle of a frog in your Remote Learning 
Book. 

 
 
 
                                      

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
If you have any questions or queries regarding remote learning tasks, please 
contact your child’s class teacher through the email address below.  
We invite you to submit photographs of your children’s experiences and 
photographs of completed paper based tasks to: 
eyfs@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 


